TOWN OF SHARON
ASSESSORS MEETING MINUTES
APRIL 17, 2015

10:30 A.M. Called meeting to order. Present: Paula B. Keefe, Richard B. Gorden and Mark J. Mazur.
1. The Board discussed a request by the representative of a former resident for an

abatement of motor vehicle excise. The Board directed the Administrative Assessor to
send them a letter in response.

2. The Board discussed plans to hold our next Board meeting at 12:30 P.M. on Thursday,
April 23, 2015.
3. The Board took the following actions on Fiscal Year 2015 applications for abatement for

the owners of the following parcels:

Parcel # 65-33 Granted
Parcel # 30-5-11 Denied
Parcel # 75-112 Denied
Parcel # 126-35-4 Denied
Parcel # 41-32 Granted
Parcel # 92-66 Granted
Parcel # 48-27 Denied
4. The Board discussed plans to send letters of explanation to abatement applicants that

were previously sent Notices of Late Application.

5. The Board approved the minutes to their 4/14/15 meeting.

11:35 A.M. Adjourned.



